
       MASONIC MOTORCYCLE CLUB INTERNATIONAL 
                                  C/O Rex J. Baker- 1567 Kinsman Rd.,N.E. , North Bloomfield, Ohio 44450 
 
           Dear Brethren:  

We are happy to answer your request for information on starting a local chapter of 
the Masonic Motorcycle Club International. The Masonic Motorcycle Club has basically 
done all of the organizational work you will need to get started. Your main concern will 
be to get enough interested brothers to form a local chapter.                              

 
Chapter #1 was started in May of 1982 with only 10 Master Mason present at the 

first get together. It has now grown to over 500 members. We credit this growth to the 
mutual interest of motorcycling and to the good friendship that the Masons, their wives, 
and family find when joining together in an activity such as this. When this same interest 
was shown in other parts of the state and country, it was decided to form the Masonic 
Motorcycle Club International. This was done in April, 1984. The International is now 
the parent organization over all the chapters and is responsible for governing and the 
growth of local chapters in various areas.                                    

 
When you decide to start a chapter and pay the initiation fee of $100.00, you will 

be furnished a packet containing copies of the International Club By-Laws, Constitution 
and Resolutions. Riding procedures with safety information and materials on how to 
organize and run your local chapter are also included. After you become chartered, you 
will be entitled to all rights and benefits of the Masonic Motorcycle Club International 
and at that point be entitled to wear our club emblem, which is a registered trademark, 
and we are sure you’ll agree it’s quite unique.  

 
 

Enclosed is a brochure titled “The Masonic Motorcycle Club International and 
You”. Also a copy of our last International Newsletter is enclosed. Study this information 
and follow the instructions. 

 
 

No fee is required until you finally decide to start this endeavor.                       
 
We know that once your chapter gets off the ground, you will meet and gain new 

Masonic friends. You will also have a sense of pride in belonging to a motorcycle club 
that is not only respected in the community, but one that you and your family will enjoy 
traveling with for many pleasurable miles.                    

 
  Thank you again for your interest and we look forward to working and riding 

with you in the near future.     
           

                                       
                                                                                 Fraternally,        
               Membership Committee  
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